From: Rose Todd 
Sent: 03 March 2017 19:50
To: Michelle Jarvis
Subject: 16/02584/F + 16/02585/LB - The Lion Wendlebury

The differences in the car park design and details are not great and it cannot be said that as built the car park causes excessive harm to the setting of the listed building. However, that said it would have been less grievous if the car park had actually been constructed to the scheme originally agreed. grievous
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